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Tt's Back!

We are pleased to announce the return of our Annual Voice of Hope
Dinner. This event celebrates the unity and identity of Catholic
Charities' Services in the Diocese of Youngstown, and raises funds to
support our Basic Needs Assistance program.

The 2021 Voice of Hope Dinner will be held on Thursday,
October 21 at The Grand Resort Ballroom in Warren, Ohio.

This year, we are honored to be joined by The Most Reverend

David J. Bonnar, Bishop of Youngstown, who will provide a keynote
address. We are also excited to recognize Very Reverend Monsignor
Robert J. Siffrin and Mr. George Garchar with Voice of Hope Awards
for their dedication, service and support of the ministry of Catholic
Charities over the course of their vocations with the Church.

Our event will also include music, cocktails and hors d'oeuvres,
delicious food, a wine draw, a 50/50 raffle, a basket raffle, and,
most importantly an opportunity to reconnect with friends from
across the diocese.

Tickets for the Voice of Hope Dinner are $75.00 each. The enclosed
Sponsorship Flyer provides information about purchasing tickets,

as well as additional ways that you and/or your organization can
contribute to the success of our event. Any expression of support is
appreciated.

Thank you in advance for your consideration. If you would like
additional information, please contact Jennifer Lucarelli at
330-744-8451, ext. 316 or jlucarelli@youngstowndiocese.org.

With your help, we can be a light of hope to others during their
darkest times.

Sincerely,

Pachel Hibelich

Rachel Hrbolich, Diocesan Director
Catholic Charities, Diocese of Youngstown

Catholic Charities, Diocese of youngstown

charities@youngstowndiocese.org
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